MEET THE JETS - THE COLTS' FIRST GIRLS' TEAM
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We’re proud to announce Castle Combe Colts are fielding a girls’ team for the first time in the
club’s 23-year history this season.

Best of luck to the U11 Jets and coaches Claire, Mark and Nick for the big adventure - one that
started in fine style in their debut outing against Swindion Allstarz at the sportsfield.

If you're interested in joining the team, get in touch with secretary Mike Poole at secretary@cc
cfc.co.uk
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